From: Kelley Gandurski 
Sent: Wednesday, December 26, 2018 2:32 PM
To: Richard Superfine
Cc: Susan Cappello
Subject: RE: employee gift

Hi Rich,

Let this email memorialize that I just returned the $25 cash to the employee who gave it to me and I explained to him the reason.  I will do also as you directed.

Thank you,

Kelley A. Gandurski

Executive Director

Chicago Animal Care and Control

